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If you would like more information about this matter, please email Stuart Menzies,  
Executive Director, State Planning Policy, Department of Transport and Planning, at 

. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
The Hon Sonya Kilkenny MP 
Minister for Planning 

 
Date: 
 
Enc.  Specific matters for referral  
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